
Dual Credit Advisory Council Meeting 
Monday, April 21,2025 
9:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. 

Kentucky Council on Postsecondary Education, Training Room 
 

Members Present:  Amanda Ellis, Becky Gilpatrick, Harmony Little, John Paise, Joel 
Pace, Angie White, Sandra Hancock, James Catchen, Jama Griffie, Kara Schotter 

 
 
Robin Hebert, CPE, opened the meeting at 9 a.m. (ET) by welcoming members to CPE and 
introducing the new Dual Credit Advisory Council members representing K12 and 4-year 
postsecondary institutions: 

●​ Angie White, Barren County Schools 
●​ Jama Griffie, Hazard Community and Technical College 
●​ James Catchen, Thomas More University 
●​ Joel Pace, Morehead State University 
●​ Kara Schotter, Jefferson Community and Technical College 
●​ Sandra Hancock, Christian County Schools 

Introductions were followed by a brief reminder of future meeting dates in 2025: July 16 and 
November 20 
 
Harmony Little provided an update on the state’s Admissions Redesign Project. The dual credit 
team has recommended an audit of the current landscape of dual credit courses and instructor 
availability in Kentucky.  
 
Trinity Walsh, CPE, provided an update on the work of the Dual Credit Community of Practice, 
which is scheduled to meet again on June 6, 2025. 
 
Becky Gilpatrick provided an update on HB 193 from the legislative session, which clarified 
language on general education coursework and merged language on dual credit and dual credit 
work ready scholarships.  
 
The group discussed how to better align dual credit course offerings and scholarship eligibility  
to CPE’s general education core so that course credits are more applicable to degree programs 
and transferable within Kentucky’s postsecondary system. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 11 a.m. (ET). 
 


